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“I'm deeply thankful for being selected as the recipient of the
2024 Diversity Scholarship by PCK IP. Thank you for believing
in my potential, acknowledging my hard work and supporting

my educational journey.
 The financial support you provided me will greatly alleviate

constraints, allowing me to focus on my studies. I'm also grateful
to witness your commitment to diverse communities

 and hope you continue to provide this support for others!"
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